Graduate Faculty Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes, November 2, 2009
Present:  N. Aumann, J. Governali, E. Jampole, Isa Jubran, D. Margine, E. McDowell-Loudan, 


J. Mosher, Joseph Rayle, C. Van Der Carr
Absent:  P. Summers, J. Walkuski and L. Xu
1. GFEC Membership


-Joseph Rayle will be on sabbatical leave in the spring and will be replaced by Beth Kline for that semester.


-Pam Summers will be back on the Committee in the spring.

2. The new course proposal for GRY 600: Trends in Human Geography was recommended for approval by the Committee last year and has been approved by the College.
3. Transition: Carol Van Der Carr will be replacing Nancy Aumann on the Committee and will be the administrator responsible for curriculum out of the Provost’s office.  Nancy Aumann will attend some upcoming meetings of the Committee to facilitate a smooth transition. 
4. Dissolution of the Graduate Office: The Committee will monitor issues related to the dissolution of the Graduate Office and communicate concerns and recommendations to the administration.

5. Physical Education MST Proposal


-The revised format for the two tracks of the proposed MST program was accepted by the Committee.

-The Committee will act on the complete proposal once all of the revisions have been received, but will not forward the proposal until the undergraduate course revisions and additions have been approved.  (Note: the proposal contains undergraduate courses which are presently going through curriculum review.) 

6. New Course Proposals Approved : Soc 505/FSA 505: Sociology of Education.
7. Continuous Enrollment Policy


-The Committee began discussion on the feasibility of establishing a continuous enrollment policy which would require graduate students who do not attend for a semester to register as a non-enrolled student.  Carol Van Der Carr will seek data from Institutional Research and Assessment that might be relevant to helping the Committee understand implications that causal enrollment might have on degree completion and other areas.


-Pete McGinnis will be invited to the next meeting to talk about lengthening the degree completion policy (presently five years).  Some members of the Committee believe that this is related to the casual enrollment issue.

8. Old Business


Jeff Walkuski will be asked to identify any old business items that were left without resolution last year.
9. Future Agenda Items 

1  - Finalize actions on any tasks from 08/09 to be completed. 
2 - Review the criteria for graduate faculty status, to see whether there are needed 

changes. Discussion of the requirements for graduate faculty status was begun but 

incomplete last year, because of other demands upon the committee. 

3 - A review of the bylaws and the procedure for elections is in order. The procedure is somewhat awkward and confusing.
Committee Meeting Times – The GFEC will meet every other week, as needed.  Unless otherwise noted, meetings will be as identified below: 
Monday November 2nd, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday November 16th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday November 30th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday December 14th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday January 25th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday February 8th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday February 22nd, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday March 8th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday March 22nd, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday April 5th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday April 19th, 11:00 Brockway 203

Monday May 3rd, 11:00 Brockway 203
Submitted

Joseph F. Governali, Chair

GFEC

